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Through the resolutions from student, faculty, and staff governance groups and discussions at the 

Board of Regents’ Governance Committee meeting on February 18, 2022, and at the Full Board 

meeting on February 25, the board heard feedback on the process. The board heard very little 

substantive input on the proposed appointment and considered the feedback that was received. 

I acknowledge the process for selecting a permanent president changed from what I 

communicated over a year ago when the regents conducted the search process for and selected an 


